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10/08/16
SLAA Intergroup (IG) – Augustine Fellowship Monthly Meeting Minutes
Jessica G. opened the meeting at 8:10 a.m. with the Serenity Prayer and then asked for the minutes from the last meeting to be read and approved. 
Reading of Last Month’s Minutes
 Ashly read the minutes from the September 09, 2016 meeting. Earl made a motion to approve the minutes, John seconded, all were in favor, none were opposed and the motion was passed.
Treasurer’s Report
A.J. was not present to give the report. April was present to collect money and make a deposit. A Treasurer’s report for the month of September will be given next month. 
Communications Report
Bret reported that making the website more mobile friendly is in progress. Discussion followed on Stericycle. 
An email will be sent out each Saturday with a reminder for the workshop. The Paypal link is up on the website. 
Annual Business Meeting (ABM) Delegate Report
Ashly went over the Board Programs and Membership Committee (BPMC). 
April did not have a committee meeting this month. April reported that the Sponsorship Committee is working on putting more information online. 
Earl is on the Board and reported that Jack S. has resigned from the Board. Earl reported that the Board is pushing for more outreach electronically. 
Earl reported that he will probably go back to the Conference Healthy Relationship Committee (CHRC). 
Suzie reported on the Conference Anorexia Committee (CAC).
Amalia reported on the Conference Healthy Relationship Committee (CHRC). Amalia reported that the committee is in the process of working on a pamphlet and would like for it to be out by January. 
Discussion followed on getting professional email addresses for a mail out. 

Literature Report
Suzie went over the literature report. 
Old Business
The AT&T account will be discussed next month. 
Suzie reported on the workshop. 
Matt hosted a pot luck for workshop leaders to meet and go over ideas.
The Paypal link is up on the website. Discussion followed on ordering food for the workshop. Discussion followed on sending the workshop flier out to Fellowship Wide Services (FWS).
Discussion followed on BINGO at the holiday party. A location still needs to be determined for the holiday party. 
	Action: Elizabeth will reach out to Jeff T. about having the party at his house.
New Business
[bookmark: _GoBack]John reported that there is a new men’s meeting on Saturdays at St. Lukes Crossroads from 5:30-6:30pm. 
April reported that the Monday noon women’s meeting needs support. 
Closing
After reciting the Serenity Prayer, the meeting was adjourned at 9:15am.
 

